FRITZ / INDUSTRIES

Dear Fritz Employees,

Recently the number of persons infected with the COVID-19 virus has increased dramatically on a national level. This week we at Fritz have also experienced a significant increase in persons who are out due to the COVID-19 virus. In order to ensure a safe work place we will begin mandatory facial covering for all employees onsite starting with the first shift on Wednesday, January 12. All persons who are onsite (MSQ, Greenville, HTC) will need to wear a face covering (covering the nose and mouth) unless they are alone in a confined area away from others (offices with door closed, riding in a car alone). All persons visiting Fritz will need to wear a face covering as well (visitors, temporary employees, contractors). When we see infected numbers decline, we will look at relaxing the facial covering mandate. As always, we need to continue practicing social distancing (6 feet), work from home when possible, and practice good personal hygiene (washing hands often).

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you

Cory Griffith, MS, CIH, CSP

Manager, EH&S